The Salem COA received a Community Development Block Grant- special COVID relief funds-for a
project that would impact low-income Salem seniors in public housing. The team put together Care
Packages of practical and necessary items to help those who might need a little assistance.

The packages were made up of masks, sanitizers, thermometers. water bottles and many more items to
assist during the pandemic.

Council on Aging. Salem Housing, Police Department and other volunteers delivered the packages over
the holidays. As always. thank you to our volunteers: Officer Jessica Rondinelli, Matt Fisher,

Dillon Vanloon, Patrick McMenimen, Dan Musto, Devyn Ryan, lancy Gonzalez, Thai Nguyen,

Neil Sicard. Matt Scialdone and Joss Gerrard. Thanks to staff members Lynne Barrett. Rosanna
Donahue, Sharon Felton. Joe Ericksberg and Social Work Intern Alyssa Flynn.

Thank you to the City of Salem for the CDBG funds that made this project possible.

LI




